July 9, 2015



Charlotte Regional Transportation Planning Organization Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center 600 E. Fourth St., 8th Floor Charlotte, NC 28202

## Dear CRTPO Members:

I fully support the statements and viewpoints expressed in the attached letter previously submitted to you by Greg Wallace EVP of Rusty Wallace Inc. and respectfully request that you give serious consideration to the irreparable economic harm that you will inflict on the Lake Norman business community and its residents if you allow the Managed Lanes Project to move forward. I respectfully request that you give your full attention to the long term consequences of continuing with the current contract with I77 Mobility Partners and dedicate your attention, responsibilities and mental acuity towards capitalizing on more cost effective solutions to the benefit of all whose businesses and daily lives will be forever impacted by your decision.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry D. Johns

MWR Racing, LLC